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RE: International Borders-

The Cedarville University, licensee of WCDR-FM, Channel 212 (90.3 mHz.), Cedarville,
Ohio, is requesting a minor change in the duly authorized licensed station: Facility Id
65515.

The changes being proposed for an increase in maximum Vertical ERP and a new vertical
component pattern will provide compliance with 47 C.F.R. 73.509.

The site of the duly authorized facility, licensed to Cedarville University, is located 236.0
km from the nearest Canadian border. There are no known interference issues with
Canadian FM stations, nor issues affected by the applicants proposal. The changes being
proposed do not increase the ERP in the direction of the Canadian border. Therefore,
there will be no issues posed by the requested minor modification.



